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April 10, 2015










Clark/Kiewit, AJV
P.O. Box 6189

Arlington, VA 22206-0189
ATTN: Heath Morgan
RE:  Distribution Facilities Project
SUBJECT:  Concrete Demo and Core Drilling
Mr. Morgan,

I am writing to express my appreciation to you and True Line for your support in assisting Clark/Kiewit with our Distribution Facilities Project. True Line has shown great flexibility in accommodating our difficult and always changing schedule. In addition to the changing schedule, you have managed the demanding access requirements along with limited access and minimal support to complete the task on time. Your past performance has assured Clark/Kiewit that True Line can be called upon to accomplish work that meets or exceeds our expectations. Your cooperative Team Spirit has made working with True Line and your crews a pleasure. We look forward to working with you in the future. 
Sincerely,

Kevin Buck
Kevin Buck
Subcontractor Superintendent
cc:
Project File
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